“When the storm of life is raging and the sea billows roar,
I’m so glad we can find comfort, refuge, and safety in His arms.”

May 30, 2024

To the Wonderful Spokes in the Wheel:

We are at the end of another productive and informative year. It’s hard to believe that this is our 29t
year. One of the greatest pleasures is our coming together as friends and community advocates as we
have shared and received valuable information on many issues and projects that will enhance our
quality of life. We must continue moving forward toward a better future for generations to come.

Please note that our next breakfast meeting will convene on Monday, June 17, 2024, at St. Margaret’s
Catholic Church, 410 Addison Road, South, Capitol Heights, Maryland. We will start at 9:00 a.m. We will
have updates from law enforcement, a review of safety tips, and fire prevention tips. We will hear a
presentation regarding development at the intersection of Hill Road and Central Avenue. We hope to
receive updates regarding Landover Mall and Hampton Mall. A representative will discuss the possibility
of the Boys and Girls Club coming to our district. We will also talk about Maryland Public Television and
their valuable contributions to our community.

The 3rd Sunday in June is “Father’s Day.” The data clearly shows that when a father takes an interest in his
child's life, the child is prone to be extremely successful in life.

Thank you so much for all you continue to do in sowing good seeds on fertile soil. God has been good
to us. If you have questions or concerns, please call us at (301) 858-3148 or email us at:
Joanne.benson@senate.state.md.us. Also, visit Resources on my website: www.joannecbenson.com.

With Gratitude,

Joanne C. Benson

Senator Joanne C. Benson
24" Legislative District
Prince George’s County, Maryland
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